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Friday, 14
th

 October 2011   

Circular No.:-SGS/Admn./091-B/2011  

Subject:  Winter Uniform  

Classes:  III – X 
 

 

 

Dear Parent 
 

 

Students are required to come in proper winter uniform from Tuesday, 8
th

 November 2011. 

Winter uniforms for Classes III–X will be available in the school uniform store from Saturday, 

29
th

 October 2011 to Saturday, 5
th

 November 2011 (except on Sunday).  
 

 

The uniform store will be open between 09:00 a.m. – 02:00 p.m. during this period. 

 

Please Note:  

 

 

There will be no change in the school timings for winters. 
 
 

 

Warm regards 
 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Amita Saxena 

  (Headmistress) 

 

 


